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The committee considered and approved a request to name Group Study Room 580A on 
the fifth floor of Morris Library the Dr. Charles W. and Mary M. Roe Group Study 
Room.  This was an honorific naming request. 
 
The committee received a request for renaming an auditorium on campus.  No action was 
taken because renaming is outside the guidelines of the committee. 
 
The committee received and approved a request to name the circle drive in front of the 
SIUC Student Center the Seymour L. Bryson Circle Drive.  The request was received 
from a campus-wide committee that was constituted to honor Dr. Bryon’s 
accomplishments at the time of his retirement.   
 
A request for an honorific naming of an auditorium on campus was rejected because of 
lack of support from building occupants and because of the perceived potential for 
attracting a donor naming opportunity.   
 
The committee received and approved a request to name the Administrative Conference 
Room in the SIUC Student Health Center the Dr. Terence D. Buck Conference Room.   
 
Requests approved by this committee are forwarded as recommendations to the 
Chancellor.   
 
My term on this committee ended recently.  Thank you for the opportunity to have 
represented A/P staff in this capacity.   
 


